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My husband, Andy Eber, and I support the City Council’s resolution opposing Measure J that
will be on the November Ballot. Agriculture is a mainstay of our community with a positive
impact on our environment. The proponents of this measure have misguided Sonoma County
voters and if truly concerned about animal welfare, should focus on the corporate farms
throughout the state and country, not on our local family farms in Sonoma County.

We are voting NO on Measure J and support the council resolution in opposition to the
measure.

Carol Eber

Petaluma, CA





